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the EPA has largely ignored or been complelty ineffective with protecting the community From 
Cheltenham to Cowan from excessive freight train rail noise along this corridor.  this issue has been 
on the EPA agenda for over 10 years and NO progress has been made to date.  the problem persists 
and is expected to get worse with more freight trains forecast to use this corridor over the next 10 
years. 


